

Deanery C.E. Primary School

Head Teacher: Mrs Jayne Luckett, BSc (Hons), PGCE, NPQH



20th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Deanery CE Primary School
Public Consultation on Admission Arrangements for 2025-26

In accordance with the School Admissions Code 2021, **Deanery CE Primary School** is required to consult on its admission arrangements at least every 7 years or where changes to the arrangements are proposed.

Our draft Admissions Policy for the academic year 2025-26 can be found on the link below: https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/downloads/file/28449/deanery_ce_primary_school_proposed_admissions_policy_2025-2026_af

Please note that we are proposing no major changes to our Admissions Arrangements at this time.

Comments are welcome on any aspect of our admission arrangements, and can be sent via email to Mrs K Woodhall at enquiries@deanery.bham.sch.uk or directly to the School/Academy in a sealed envelope marked Consultation on Admission Arrangements, for the attention of Mrs K Woodhall.

This consultation process will commence on Monday 20th November 2023 and conclude on Monday 8th January 2024. Once the consultation has closed, comments and feedback will be considered by the Governors.

Yours faithfully

Mrs K Woodhall
Clerk to the Governing Board

Address: Fox Hollies Road, Walmley, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands B76 2RD Telephone: 0121 351 6441 Email: enquiry@deanery.bham.sch.uk Website: www.deanery.bham.sch.uk











